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South Bay Bible Church Announces Parents’ Night Out 

 

On Valentine’s Day, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., South Bay Bible Church is giving parents a well-deserved date night. 

Space is limited, and reservations are required.  
 

EAST MORICHES, NY – Need an evening without the kids? South Bay Bible 

Church gives parents the opportunity to take a well-deserved date night on 

Valentine’s Day, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at 578 Montauk Highway, East 

Moriches.  

Go out for a night on the town feeling confident your little ones are having the 

time of their lives. We’ll have pizza, fun games, movies, and activities. They 

won’t want the night to end! 

There is never any charge for anything at South Bay Bible Church. Reservations are required because 

space is limited, so please reserve space for your children at www.southbaychurchli.org/nightout.  

As a non-denominational Christian church, South Bay Bible Church was started in 2006 with the mission 

to lead people into a growing relationship with Jesus Christ. The church is dedicated to creating 

environments where people are encouraged to pursue intimacy with God, community with insiders, and 

influence with outsiders. To find out more about South Bay Bible Church and their upcoming events, 

please visit southbaychurchli.org. 

About South Bay Bible Church: South Bay Bible Church is a non-denominational Christian church 

known for Biblical messages applicable to everyday life. The church meets at 578 Montauk Highway in 

East Moriches, NY. The church’s mission is to lead people into a growing relationship with Jesus Christ. 

Our service schedule includes three convenient times: Saturday night at 5:00 and Sunday morning at 9:00 

and 11:00, and online anytime. A nursery and children’s church are available. For more information, go to 

southbaychurchli.org, call (631) 909-8241, Facebook, or Twitter @sbbcli. 

### 

Note to editor: A full press page with graphics, logos, and videos is available at 

www.southbaychurchli.org/press. News media are invited to cover “Parents Night Out.”  

Please call ahead. 

 

http://www.southbaychurchli.org/nightout

